452d Alumni Association
Minutes of the meeting of 12 January 2013
Meeting was convened at 122 hours at VFW Post 449

Attendees: 12 (Drellos, Kingsbery, Klassen, J. Lovering, T. Lovering, Nicoud, Ott, Papa, Peters, Preston,
Pugens, and Ufnowski)

Moment of silence for COL Landis who recently deceased.
Pledge of Allegance

Roll call.

Minute of the October 2012 meeting were read and accepted.

Reports of officers:
Vice President: None
Treasurer/Administrative Assistant: $3284.26. Remains awaiting party committe's requests for funds.
Secretary: None
Historian: No pictures have been received from last October's party. Ms. Kingsbery has pictures on disk.
She will forward these to historian.
(Comments made to continue to have photos albums at the next party.)

Comimitees Reports:

1. 13 responses have been received on proposals for the next Fall party. The party will be at Klemmers,
on 11 October 2013 (the second Friday). Consensus of the attendees was favorable to having a bar and bar
tender in the party room.

2. The next Brewers game will be on a weekday. June is the month chosen as having the best dates for
having a larger number of members being able to attend. The committee is attempting to get the senior
discount. 27 January 2013 is the deadline for group tickets.

Unfinished business:

1. Paul Pellien is continuing to have a serious health issue. Mr. Preston will forward an e-mail to the
membership so they might send their well wishes. Visits are not being encouraged in accordance with Mr.
Pellien's wishes.

2. Ms. Horwitz has been unable to attend the alumni meeting as she has issues with being "TDO". Well-
wishes and visits would be helpful. All members are asked to call ahead to Ms. Horwitz as she remains active
at her residence. Please call ahead as she would like to have your visits and be available for them.

3. Ms Rumler suffers from the flu and could not attend the meeting.

4. Heritage Days at the VA Hospital on National Avenue may not happen in 2013. Unfortunately, there
was conflicting information as some had been told "no" while others had been told "yes." If it is held, it would
be on the weekend following Memorial Day. Members will have to investigate this individually.

Good of the order: Nothing.

The next meeting is scheduled for 18 May 2013.



